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Monday February 25, 2019 / Traditional Day 

 
 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME 

TIME 

RELEASE TIME 

V Boys Golf Claremont Home Vineyard 3:30pm 1:45pm  

      

      

      

Club Meetings: 

 

 All female winter athletes please make sure 

you check out of your team locker, this needs 

to be done by the end of the week.   All items 

not cleaned out of the lockers will be donated. 

 

 Want to learn Ukulele? Come to Mrs. 

Rasmussen’s classroom after school Tuesday 

and learn to play or improve your practice.  It 

is fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

- Reminder to All Seniors and Teachers of any 

12th Graders. 

Today Monday Feb 25… All 12th Graders will 

take their Senior Portrait on the home side of 

the Football Field during 4th Period! 

Students must attend their 4th period class to 

take attendance and will be immediately 

released to home side of Golden Eagle 

Stadium where they will get Blue or Gold 

“Class of 2019” T-Shirts  and be placed in the 

stands for the portrait. 

 

- Seniors! Are you attending Palomar College 

this fall? Then join us for the Palomar College 

Field Trip for a tour and information on 

transferring. Pick up a permission slip at the 

College and Career Center. Permission slips 

are due by March 13th. Spots are limited” 

 

- Attention students…..free practice SAT Test, 

Feb. 28, 1:45 – 5:15pm and Mar. 2, 8:00am – 

11:30 in room 203  

NO pre-registration necessary!     

Just show up with at least 2-sharpened #2 

pencils, a calculator, and a snack.  Our 

volunteers will have the results of the test 

back to the students with in a few days. 

Please make arrangements to stay for the 

entire test, GOOD LUCK! 

 

 

 

- Attention Any Students planning on attending 

Backwards Dance and Prom: 

This is a friendly reminder that any students 

with excessive tardy’s (15 or more) will not be 

able to attend school dances unless you clear 

your tardy’s by attending Saturday Scholars. 

Please check tardys on studentvue or stop by 

the attendance office to see if you are eligible 

to purchase tickets to upcoming school 

dances. 

 

- Attention ETS students!! If you are a Junior 

and are interested in taking the SAT 

Bootcamp, please stop by the Career Center 

and pick up a permission slip, Bootcamp is 

only available to ETS students.   

 

- Attention SPHS students taking AP: It's time to 

order and pay for your AP exams.  The deadline 

is March 8th.  Don't wait.  Avoid the lines at the 

cashier’s office.  If you have questions, see 

your AP teacher or Mrs. Franey in Room 407. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great day Eagles.  Remember United We Soar!  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 

 

 

 

 


